


What Can I Borrow? 
 
Prep and Year 1 students can borrow 1 book from the Junior Fiction/Junior Non-Fiction 
Sections. 
 
Years 2 to 6 students can borrow 2 books from the Accelerated Reader, Junior Fiction, 
General Fiction, Non-Fiction or magazines at their teacher’s discretion.  
 

When Can I Borrow? 
 
In Class—Students can borrow with their class in their timetabled 30 minute slot each 
week.  
 
Students are welcome to return and borrow new books at any time during the week 
within library hours. 
 
Library Hours—8.15am to 3.00pm daily 
 
Years 3 to 6 can keep books to read over the vacation periods during the school year, but 
not the end of year vacation period. 
 
All borrowing ends in Term 4 week 7 to enable stocktake and repairs to occur before the 
summer vacation. 
 

How Can I Look After the Resources? 
 
Library resources are the borrower’s responsibility. It is advised that borrowed 
resources are kept in their homework satchel or library bag to protect them from damage 
and water bottle spills. 
Lost and damaged books will be invoiced via the office to cover the cost of a 
replacement book.  Students will be unable to borrow if they have overdue/lost 
books until returned or paid for. 
 
 
 



Lunchtime Activities 
 
The library is open everyday at first break. First break is a rotating selection of games 
and activities. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Week 
 
Each August our school celebrates reading during our annual Book Week event. This 
week includes special performances, lunchtime activities in the library and a costume 
parade for students in Prep to Year 4. 



Pop-Up Library 
Each week the school leaders set up our pop up library somewhere in the playground. 
This is a trolley full of books, pillows and blankets that allows students to enjoy reading in 
an outside location. Keep an eye out for it! 
 

Scholastic Book Club 
Our school participates in Scholastic Book Club each year. Twice a term, during the 
school year, we will send home a Club catalogue with a different selection of books 
offered for all ages. 

You’ll find award-winning books and bestsellers, as well as old and new favourites.  

It is easy to order. The Book Club LOOP platform for parents allows you to pay by credit 
card. Your child’s order is submitted directly to school safe and sound and the books will 
be delivered to class. You can place your child’s order at scholastic.com.au/LOOP or 
using the LOOP app, which can be downloaded from the App Store or Google Play. The 
school no longer accepts payments using cash. 

 
Scholastic Book Fairs 
 

Students, parents, and teachers love Book Fairs for a number of 

reasons, including: 

• An exciting event that engages children and promotes literacy. 

• The best range, hand selected from over 50 publishers worldwide. 

• Affordable books to suit every reading level and interest. 

• A fun opportunity for children to see, touch and connect with books they want to 

read 
 
Book fairs are held at the end of Term 1 and middle of Term 4 each year.  

 

REWARDS 

 

It is important to note that every book sold through Book Club and Book Fair 

earns free books and resources for our library! 
 

Who Can I Contact? 
 
If you ever have any questions or concerns please contact Maree French, our Library 

Teacher Aide.  

Phone—07 54366817 or email—libraryinfo@currimundiss.eq.edu.au 


